
Ryan International Academy 

Kanakapura Road 

 

RIAK/Cir #/0026/2023-24 Date: 31/10/2023 

 
Dear Parents 

Greetings from Ryan International Academy!!! 
 
Kindly be informed that the school will remain closed on 1st November 2023 on account of 
Kannada Rajyotsava. 

 
Best regards 

 

 
Principal 


